
FREDERICK L. ASCJIALER, JR. 
CIIRIS H. BENTLEY, PA. 
ROBERT C. BRANNAN 
DAVID E CHESTER 
F. MARSIIALL DETERDINC 
JOHN R. JENKINS, P.A. 
STEVEN T. MINDLIN, PA. 
DAREN L. SHIPPY 
WILLIAM E. SLJNDSTROM, PA. 
DIANE D. TREMOR, PA. 
JOIIN L. WIIARTON 

ROBERT M. C. ROSE, OF COUNSEL 
WAYNE L. SCH~EFELREIN, OF COUNSEL 

- 

LAW 0 FF I: c ES 

ROSE, SUNDSTROM & BENTLEY, LLP 
2548 BLAIRSTONE PINES DRWE 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301 

(850) 877-6555 
FAX (850) 656-4029 

www.rsbattorneys.com 

December 9,2004 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

CENTRAL FLORIDA OFFICE 
600 S. NORTH LAKE BLVD., SUITE IGO 
ALTAMONTE SPRINGS,  FLORIDA 32701 
(407) 830-6331 
FAX (407) 830-8522 

MARTIN S .  FRIEDMAN, P.A. 
VALERIE L. LORD 

Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Re: Mad Hatter Utility, Inc.; Docket No. 04 1342-WU 
Our File No. 28023.01 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

As a follow up to my filing of the application in the above-referenced matter on November 
24,2004, I am attaching hereto 15 copies of two letters from both of the property owners concerned 
in this small extension application expressing the reasons for their need to obtain such service. I am 
also enclosing a map showing the relative location of their properties and the existing territory of 
Mad Hatter. I only have a few copies of this map, but 2. am providing two large and two small 
versions directly to Patti Daniel in the Division of Economic Regulation. I believe this may be of 
further assistance to the staff in processing our application. These should be made a part of Exhibit 
"A' to the application. 

If you or any members of the staff have any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

FMDhms 

cc: Patti Daniel (with 2 copies of daps) 
Lany DeLucenay J 



Philip D. Lee 
185 1 Livingston Rd. 

Lutz, FI. 33559 

Mr. Larry G. D d ~ c e n a y ,  Pres. 
Mad Hatter Utility, Inc. 
1900 Lend 0 b k e s  Blvd. 
Land 0 Lakes, F1.33549 

1 m writing to requerrt that your compmy investigate the possibility of providing water servici~ to 
my property. 1 am located on the west side of Livingstan Rd. behind the Kingdom Hall of 
Jehovah's Witnesses. We are in Pascc, County. 

1 am quite s u n  that you have water service to property located on the east side of Livingston, where 
a new subdivision is cwrently being developed. 

The water quality from my well at present is unspeakable. Havin resided here for some 16 years, I 

c.mtinued development or whatever reasons, my cunent well water is terrible, It is cloudy and iron 
filIed and stains everything it comes in contact with. We have been purchasing bottled water for 
cooking and drinking €or several years now, 

can attest to a time when the well water was more than adequate f or aIl uses. Whether from 

I look forward to your response to this letter. We would welcome the opportunity to have you 
provide your water to us. Feel free to contact me for any other quostions that you have to expedite 
this project, 




